
 

 

 
 
February 26, 2024 
 
Department of Health 
Board of Osteopathic Medicine 
4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Applications for Initial/Renewal Training Licenses 
 
Dear Board of Osteopathic Medicine, 
 
Please accept this letter in support of the renewal application for the resident listed below.  
 
Kristin Demayo, DO – Resident – Pediatrics – University of South Florida 
 
Submitted for review/approval are the renewal registration application for the above referenced 
physician who is a resident in training in a University of South Florida Morsani College of Medicine 
program.  This physician is enrolled in a training program in the specialty/subspecialty identified above 
with the training dates of 07/01/2022-06/30/2025.  The resident will be rotating at our affiliates to 
include:  Tampa General Hospital, James A. Haley Veterans Hospital, Bay Pines Veterans Hospital, 
Johns Hopkins All Children’s Hospital, H. Lee Moffitt Cancer Center, Advent Health, and Morton Plant 
Mease Hospital.  Each resident receives a yearly contract for the appointment period of July 1 through 
June 30.  All appointments have been approved by the individual programs and Dr. Cuc Mai, Associate 
Dean of Graduate Medical Education for the University of South Florida. 
 
Upon consensus in speaking with the residents who have displayed a gap between medical school 
graduation and medical training/employment, the lapse was either due to moving or vacationing prior 
to starting residency. In addition, some foreign medical school graduates used the time to study and 
take the COMLEX exams. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information about this application, please contact me at 
your earliest convenience.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 

Hannah Ware, MBA 

Academic Services Administrator | Graduate Medical Education 

USF Health | Morsani College of Medicine   

17 Davis Blvd. | Suite 308 | Tampa, FL 33606 

P: 813.250.2319 | hannahf@usf.edu 

 


